Southern Arizona’s Best

February 23, 1988

Bill Nitter
Box 824
Mancos, Co. 81328

Hi Bill,

I'm sorry about your first letter that you didn't get a reply on. But
here is your verifaction.

We have been playing this type of format since August 1, 1987. Your
letter was quite a suprise to us, because we didn't know that our Radio
waves were traveling that far. I don't have any idea as to where Mancos,
Colorado is located, but I can give you an idea were we are. You can find
Tucson, Arizona on the map, we are located 75 miles southeast from Tucson,
35 miles from the Arizona, Mexico border.

During the day we push 2500 watts and at night 31.5 watts. I would like
to thank you very much for your letter, again I'm sorry your first letter
wasn't answered.

I am also pleased that you enjoy our format and hope you will continue
to listen to our easy music.

Best of luck in your hobby and we are proud to be the 3,116th Radio
Station that has been added to your hobby, and Bill our phone number is
on my card. Would love to hear from you.

Sincerely,

éick Tuck
Traffic Director

3514 King's Court @ Sierra Vista, Arizona 85635 @ (602) 458-9631 @ Tucson 623-6060



